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Happy New Year! 
     The Christmas party was so enjoyable!  The decora-
tions were so festive, the games were so much fun and 
lively, the dinner was tasty and the entertainment was 
delightful.  Thank you Chuck!  What a lovely voice! I 
know I enjoyed listening and singing along with the 
Christmas tunes. The young ladies who served as host-
esses were so sweet and it appeared that they had as 
much fun as we did.  I would like to thank Sue Baker for 
heading the committee and a big thank you to mem-
bers, Janice Dentler, Sheila Walker, Delores Kinal and 
Andrea Powell for all your hard work preparing our 
party. 
     Our February meeting will be an all guild show and 
tell.  Please bring a quilt to share.  It can be a favorite, 
an antique quilt, just any quilt you would like to share.  
I, for one, get inspired by just looking at different quilts.  
We do not have a workshop scheduled for Feb.  If you 
have a fun technique you would like to share and 
teach, let me know! 
     Remember to wear your name tag.  This will help us 
ƭŜŀǊƴ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ ƴŀƳŜǎ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ 
win a door prize. 
     Opportunity Quilt-PLEASE bring your blocks, finished 
or unfinished to the January meeting. The committee 
needs to get the top assembled. 
     Vice President-We are in need of a Vice President 
ASAP.  You may job share with a friend.  The guild has a 
folder of names of teachers who enjoy sharing their 
love of quilting.  We are a fun board and we are wel-
coming with open arms a new member! 
 
LΩƳ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ 
meeting,    

   Ruth Baggs  

 

We meet on the first Monday of each month at the Salvation Army, 5328 24th Street E, just off SR70 west of 
301 in Bradenton, FL.  Doors open at 6:30 p.m., meeting begins at 7:00 p.m.  A $3 donation is appreciated 

from non-members visiting Guild meetings when we have outside speakers. 

January 2  
 

Suzi Parron will be our January 
speaker.  Suzi will be telling us about 
painted barn quilts, which will also be 

the subject of her workshop on  
�-�D�Q�X�D�U�\�������������'�R�Q�¶�W���I�R�U�J�H�W���\�R�X�U���R�S��
portunity - quilt blocks, membership 
form and check, workshop signups, 
PHD finished projects, community 
service quilts and materials, and of 
course your Show and Tell.  And be 

�V�X�U�H���D�Q�G���O�R�R�N���R�Y�H�U���W�K�H���³�M�R�E�V���O�L�V�W�´���W�K�D�W��
we need members to fill �² we really 

need your help!  

Time to renew  !  You can find the  

membership form on page 5.  


